
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Summer Term 6: 

Further dates will be 

added soon! 

 

Have a great  

Summer! 

High School Musical  

A brilliant show with such talented children - 

Amazing!   Well done to all the children that took part, we 

are extremely proud of you all! A big thank you to all the 
staff who worked tirelessly to get it up and running and Mrs 

Irvine for painting the backdrops.  Great Shows and 

fantastic support from our parents - thank you! 

 

Y6 Farewell 

The Y6 children were treated to a great send off at the 

Leavers' event, that took place after school on Thursday!   A 

big thank you to Mrs Grant for her help in organising the 
event.  We are all very proud of our Y6 children and will miss 

each and everyone of them next year. They are wonderful 

children, who have amazing talents and we wish them the 

very best for the future in their new schools.   

 

Staff Farewells   

The whole school said farewell to Mrs Woodruff, Mrs 

Pinnock and Miss Lott this week.  They were presented with 
class farewell cards and gifts.  We wish all the staff the very 

best for the future and thank them for their hard work 

during their time at CWJS. 

 

New Staff Members 

We have recently appointed a new Senior Caretaker for 

September, to replace Mrs Withers, when she officially 

leaves on the 6th September 2019.  Mr Simon Cooper will 
be working alongside Mrs Withers in the first week of the 

autumn term.  

The children and staff will be holding a leaving assembly for 

Mrs Withers on Friday 6th September.  Further details to 

follow in the first week back in September.  
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Next Academic Year 

In brief we have some great events taking place for our 

pupils next year and here are a few that are already in the 

'pipe line' :  
• The classes will be visiting different authors at The 

Cheltenham Literature Festival in October 2019. 

• Richard Graham (MP for Gloucestershire) and Siobhan 

Baillie (Parliamentary Candidate for Stroud) will be visiting 

the school in October to meet the children and see our 

fantastic school. 

• Y5 & Y6 children will be performing at The Young Voices 

Concert in Birmingham in January. 
• We will take part in the Dance festival,  in January at 

Cheltenham. 

• Children's Concert organised by the Rotary Club in 

March 2020 

• Y6 PGL Residential booked for 20th - 22nd May 2020 

... and much, much more to come - watch this space! 

 

Full diary dates and events for the academic year will be 
circulated to all parents in September. 

 

Happy Holidays  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our 

families a very lovely and safe holiday - it's been great 

working with you all this year! 

 

Children return to school on Wednesday 4th September 
2019 
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